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The Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2019 will be on 
Friday March 8, 2019 

7:30 pm 
Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just west of 
the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 
and US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center 
Street to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first 
building on the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, 
then take the stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

With Spring supposedly just around the corner, it’s time to start thinking about 
getting our cars ready for the touring season. I have starting to work to get one of 
my cars back on the road thanks to help from Wendell Stevenson. Let’s hear what 
you are working on at our meeting on Friday.  
 

St Patrick’s Day Party Coming up Sunday, March 10 is our big St Patrick’s Day 
Party hosted by Steve and Myrna Kolish. Steve is still accepting reservations for 
this party by calling him at (847) 966-9046 or 847-848-7013. Or by email at 
s.kolish@yahoo.com as soon as possible. Steve said that you can pay at the 
event. I realized the phone number for Steve is incorrect on the flyer, so am 
attaching another copy of the flyer with the Klaxon. This is a great time, so call 
Steve today to let him know you are coming.  
 
At our meeting, we will be talking about more details on upcoming events including 
our Dust-Off tour and Illinois Region Swap Meet. We have a full calendar of events 
for 2019 and we learned of some other car events that our members are going to 
at last month’s meeting. Come to the meeting and find out what is going on. 
 
If you have a friend who is interested in old cars invite them to attend one of our 
meetings and invite them to go to one of our events. We have new members in 
our club who were invited to attend an event and see what we do. We are one of 
the more active clubs around, with events planned to appeal to many interests.  
 
Facebook; Our chapter has a Facebook Group page. If you are on Facebook, 
take a look for the Waukegan North Shore Chapter AACA and see what our 
members are up to. 
 

For our program this meeting, I will be watching some more of Joe Passalaqua’s 
movies, either the 1993 Lake Forest Show or more from the 1988 Glidden Tour 
hosted by the Illinois Region.  
 
We hope to see you at the meeting 

Dan 
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